Come for our yearly all-church meeting!

Our incoming pastor, Rob Douglass, is joining us for this year’s
“congregational council.” Hope you can make it, too.

Saturday, February 25
10:00 am. Annual Meeting
followed by lunch.

Whatwe’lldo...

Celebrate what God is doing in our community. Hear from Pastor
Rob and our ministry leaders about vision for 2017 and caring for
“the one” among us. Help us give thanks to leaders who are
concluding service and affirm new leaders stepping up. Give your
input for discussion items. Spend time in worship and seeking God.
We look forward to an invigorating time together!

* Note—childcare is provided.

Calendar Notes

Feb. 12 - 19, 2017

Monday 13t 6:30 p.m. Human Trafhicking Meeting
(Strayers’)
Wednesday 15 9:00 a.m. Women'’s Bible Study (FHE)
6:30 p.m. Intercessory Prayer and Praise
Kids’ Club
Thrive
Thursday 16t 6:45 p.m. Leadership Council
Sunday 19 9:00 a.m. Classes
10:15 a.m. Worship

Statistical Notes as of February 5, 2017

Attendance: Worship

Giving: Worship

Year to Date:

office: 717-432-3847

179

$ 4,573.00

General Fund Giving $45,528.26

dillsburgbic.org office@dillsburgbic.org

Interim Pastor: John Reitz
Pastor for Worship and Communication Arts: Nathan Stonge
Pastor for Youth: Jeffrey Conrady
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a river of hope and healing . . .

Preparing for Worship

Opening & Welcome

Songs and Prayers
Invitation to Give
* Reimagining Church —
Are We Still Healing Wounded People?

(Matthew 9:10-13)

Closing & Prayer

* (Children grades 1-5 to Jr. Church)

After the service, the front of the room is open for prayer
and prayer leaders are available to pray with you.



Jr. Church Attendance Cards If you are visiting with us and your
child would like to attend Jr. Church (grades |-5), please fill out an
attendance card (found in the pew racks) and send it along with your
child.When children are dismissed from the service, the teacher will
meet all children in the church lobby to take them to their classroom in
the basement (BI). Please plan on picking up your child at the Welcome
Center after service.Thanks!

Would you love playing with a fun bunch of toddlers once a month?
The DBIC nursery is looking for two volunteers to help the 4th Sunday
of every month! If you are interested in helping please email Jenny
Cathro.

Our February item for New Hope Ministries is body wash.
Please place your donations in the New Hope box.

Conflict Coaches are available to help you prepare for approaching
a party with whom you have disagreement, to encourage reconciliation,
and to pray with you. Our coaches are Christie Gustafson, Kimberly
Tucker, and Ariela Vader. (DBIC Shalom Ministries)

Email Prayer Chain Have a prayer request? Consider sharing it
through our email prayer chain. It can be found on our DBIC website
under Resources > Member Resources, or by going directly to
www.dillsburgbic.org/prayer-request.

Notes to myself . . .



